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STATE CONTRACTS: WELLNESS PROGRAM S.B. 281:  COMMITTEE SUMMARY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senate Bill 281 (as introduced 2-27-07) 
Sponsor:  Senator Roger Kahn, M.D. 
Committee:  Health Policy 
 
Date Completed:  3-5-07 
 
CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend the Management and Budget Act to require the Department of 
Management and Budget, in awarding a contract for the provision of services and items 
needed by State agencies, to give preference to a business entity that had a wellness 
program in place for its employees, all other things being equal. 
 
Under the bill, "wellness program" would mean a health promotion program offered by an 
employer to his or her employees. 
 
MCL 18.1261 Legislative Analyst:  Julie Cassidy 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 
 
 Fiscal Analyst:  Joe Carrasco 
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